
Minutes of the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

Meeting date 7/08/15 

Was not called to order, a monthly meeting of the LRSSA club was not held at the lower level of the 

Memorial Building in Devils Lake, ND.   

A quorum is not present for meeting to start. Club President Norm Howard did not call the meeting to 

order at 7 PM but some topics were discussed with the few members that attended. Members present 

were Norm, Darin, Lee, Jose.   

Secretary Report 

Not present. Minutes for the meeting scheduled 6/10/15 were not handed out for review.  

Treasurer Report 

Not present. 

Membership Report 

Not present. 

Old Business 

3 position back stops are still work in progress. 

Discussion took place on the Scatt Shooting System the club has been using. It was suggested to look for 

pricing. 

The work on the garage at the outdoor range is still ongoing.  

The new trap house is about 1 foot higher than it should be. – Still working on a solution. 

Prices for clay targets – Discussion took place to try determine cost for the cards and maintain a fair 

price for the shooters. Will decide on next meeting after the targets are delivered and have the total 

cost for the shipment. Ongoing discussion – talked to keep same price, decide on next meeting (Aug.) 

A new shed is needed for the silhouette targets. Conversation started for estimating size, cost, and 

considering having a part of it insulated to use for shooting during the winter months. Norm and Jose 

will measure on 14 May to get estimates. 

Website and membership form need some minor updates. Jose will send Mark an email with the 

information. 

New Business 

Talked about buying cutouts for targets @ $.20 lb from Summers Mfg. 

Mentioned the availability of a used Walther 300 for $975 to use for Shooting Sports. 

 



Discussion adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

Minutes summited by LRSSA Club Vice-president.  


